
Question on Notice 
No. 910 

Asked on 14 June 2011 
 
MR DOWLING asked the Minister for Health (MR WILSON)- 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With the recent decision to terminate all subcontract/casual staff engaged by HACC (Home 
and Community Care Program)—  
 
What steps are being taken to guarantee continuity of service to elderly clients when the 
remaining skeleton staff take leave or are sick?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Redlands for his question. 
 
The Member has his facts wrong again. 
 
I refer him to the answer to his previous Question on Notice on this subject. 
 
 
  
 


